
 
 

 
 

North Wales Safeguarding Childrens Board 
Key Messages from the Meeting held on Thursday 1st December 2022   

 

 
 

The Board received and discussed the following updates/ reports: 
 
1. Reports for the following CPR’s were presented to NWSCB Members for 
formal sign off: 
 

 NWSCB CPR Flintshire 2021/ 1  

 NWSCB CPR Wrexham 2020/1 
 
2. MAPF Action Plan Update 
 
Further work packages will be developed, e.g. practice guides, training and 
three action learning sets to take place with practitioners.  
 
Updates on the action plan will be presented at each local delivery group area 
meeting.  
 
3. National and Cross Border Safeguarding of Children linked to County Lines  
 
The proposal is to develop practice guidance through task and finish work and 
engage with key stakeholders, practitioners and young people. Alignment of 
representatives will be required for this task and finish group to feedback 
through the appropriate channels.  

 
NWSCB representatives agreed.  
 
4. National Training Standards  
 
National Training Standards Framework. The standards were developed because 
there was no multi-agency, national standards for safeguarding training. The 
Regional Workforce Development and Training Group will be leading on this. 
 
 
 


